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HealthSpace Data Systems Ltd. Announces Listing Approval and Name Change 

VANCOUVER, BC – November 27, 2015 - HealthSpace Data Systems Ltd. (the “Company” or 
“HealthSpace”) is pleased to announce the final approval of its Canadian Stock Exchange (the 
“Exchange”) listing, as described in its final prospectus filed on November 4, 2015 and 
receipted by the BC Securities Commission, Alberta Securities Commission, and Ontario 
Securities Commission. A copy of the final prospectus may be obtained from SEDAR. As a 
result of the prospectus being receipted, 18,139,167 special warrants were converted to the same 
number of common shares of HealthSpace. The Company anticipated that it will start trading on 
the Exchange effective at the opening on November 30, 2015 under the symbol “HS”. 

The company is also pleased to announce that it has changed its corporate name to HealthSpace 
Data Systems Ltd., effective November 9, 2015. 

“We are very excited to have completed our go-public transaction and to officially launch our 
new corporate identity with a name that aligns to our Company’s value proposition,” said 
Warwick Smith, CEO of the Company. “HealthSpace is a leader in our space and we are very 
well positioned to continue to expand our presence across North America and build shareholder 
value as we execute our growth strategy.” 

About Healthspace Data Systems Ltd. 

HealthSpace is an industry leader providing information and communication management 
systems for federal, state, county and municipal governments. Over the last decade the Company 
has successfully developed both enterprise and mobile internet-based applications. HealthSpace 
serves over 340 state and local governments across North America. Clients range in size from 
small county organizations to state-wide systems with over 910 concurrent users, as well as 
national programs.  HealthSpace specializes in the field of developing, installing, and 
maintaining inspection and regulatory management systems for environmental and public health 
organizations. 

Forward-Looking Statements 

This release may contain forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements are statements 
that are not historical facts and are generally, but not always, identified by the words "expects", 
"plans", "anticipates", "believes", "intends", "estimates", "projects", "potential" and similar 
expressions, or that events or conditions "will", "would", "may", "could" or "should" occur. 
Although HealthSpace believes the expectations expressed in such forward-looking statements 
are based on reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of future performance 
and actual results may differ materially from those in forward looking statements. HealthSpace 
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expressly disclaims any intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking 
statements whether as a result of new information, future events or otherwise. 

No securities regulatory authority has either approved or disapproved of the contents of this press 
release. This press release is for information purposes only and shall not constitute an offer to 
sell or the solicitation of an offer to buy, nor shall there be any sale of these securities in any 
state or jurisdiction in which such offer, solicitation or sale would be unlawful prior to 
registration or qualification under the securities laws of any such state or jurisdiction. 
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